
 
 

 
From: CHEYNEN@brookspierce.com [mailto:CHEYNEN@brookspierce.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 17, 2012 9:22 AM 
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Cc: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: WMUR-LP - Request for Legal STA (20120709ADD) 
Importance: High 
 
Good Morning, Gentlemen,  
 
In reference to the Legal STA we recently filed for WMUR-LP (20120709ADD), the part the client had 
ordered did not arrive as scheduled, therefore, the station is still operating at reduced power. It was my 
typographical error to include the date of July 13, 2012 as the intended date full operations would be 
restored.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Carol 
Carol Heynen  
FCC Regulatory Specialist  

 
 
1600 Wells Fargo Capitol Center 
150 Fayetteville Street 
Raleigh, NC 27601 
Phone: 919-882-2504  
www.brookspierce.com 
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